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Deneen Tuck

Subject: FW: Please say no to HB 102

From: Vance Sasinowski <Vance.Sasinowski.157109449@p2a.co>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 9:46 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux <Rep.Gabrielle.LeDoux@zakleg.gov>
Subject: Please say nc to HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

As your constituent, I'm asking you to please take a close look at HB 102. This bill regulates peer-to-peer car sharing
without any input from peer-to-peer car sharers in the state.

Why is the Ohio state legislature passing bills that directly impact the livelihoods of Ohioans without opening these
amendments to public comments? :

I respectfully urge you to reject the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions. Thank you.

Thank You,
Vance Sasinowski



Deneen Tuck

From: Russ Stevens <Russ.Stevens.]156424774@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 12:12 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bil! is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Russ Stevens



Deneen Tuck
L ]

From: Levi Nilsson <Levi.Nilsson.156371971@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 6:39 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to
do this!

Thank You,
Levi Nilsson

roBEEETOT.
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Deneen Tuck

o ———————————,—

From: Lynda Kllaes <Lynda.Kllaes.156445276@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 5:42 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it’s great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 would burden car
sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-
peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,
Lynda Kilaes



Deneen Tuck
“

From: Peggy Kircher <Peggy.Kircher.156356563@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:53 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table,

Regards,

Peiiy Kircher



Deneen Tuck
“

From: Loren Peterson <Loren.Peterson.156615853@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 11:29 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for troops

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I know many veterans and active duty military members who rely on peer-to-peer car sharing to make some money off
their car. if HB 102 passes, AK government will be taking away a valuable economic resource for our troops. Please
reconsider.

Best,
Loren Peterson



Deneen Tuck

From: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 6:27 PM
To: Deneen Tuck

Subject: FW: HB 102 is bad for troops
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

o)

From: Rick Mccabe <Rick.Mccabe.156330822 @p2a.co>

Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:03 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux <Rep.Gabrielle.LeDoux@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB 102 is bad for troops

Dear Representative LeDoux,
| know many veterans and active duty military members who rely on peer-to-peer car sharing to make some money off
their car. If HB 102 passes, AK government will be taking away a valuable economic resource for our troops. Please

reconsider.

Best,
Rick Mccabe



Deneen Tuck

From: Alexander Afoa <Alexander.Afoa.156376499@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2018 7:52 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102!

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a Turo customer and | am writing to you today to express my strong opposition to HB 102. If it became a law it
would hurt my ability to share my car.

I share my car to earn a little money to cover my car payment and sometimes even a few household bills. The provision
in the bill, which was included by the rental car industry who doesn’t want competition, would make Turo have to
comply with rental car rules! How is that even possible when THEY don’t own my car - | do!

I am tired of big companies trying to eliminate competition using sneaky tactics like this. Please oppose this legislation.

Sincerely,
Alexander Afoa
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Deneen Tuck

From: Michelle Hoyt <Michelle.Hoyt.156365428@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 5:13 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for car sharing

Dear Representative LeDoux,

Please oppose HB 102. In this bill, peer-to-peer car sharing hosts would be defined as rental car companies, which they
are not. Mosts car sharing hosts are using the money to help pay for their families and livelihood. Please oppose this bill,
it doesn’t make any sense.

Car sharing is great for the environment, and it lets people try new cars like electric cars before buying them - like a long
term test drive. Why would the government want to stop that?

Thanks,
Michelle Hoyt



Deneen Tuck

From: Christin Curry-Pokryfki <Christin.CurryPokryfki.156982126@p2a.co>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 11:14 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you’ll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Christin Curry-Pokryfki
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Deneen Tuck
- - - |

From: Jason Ellis <Jason,Ellis.156354358@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 12:41 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,
Didn't want the generic reply here..

| just want my representatives of both parties to promote companies that make it possible for average Alaskans and
Americans the ability to leverage their personal assets for profit, just like any other corporation is allowed to do. Our
country and great State of Alaska were founded by men and women that had this spirit.

Please do all you can to make life easier on us citizens, and sleep well at night knowing the policies you promote for us
are the same ones you want for your loved ones.

Thank you,
Jason Ellis
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Regards,
Jason Ellis
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Deneen Tuck
“

From: David Vogel <David.Vogel.156582977@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 1:13 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for small time Alaskans and those who visit. Unfortunately, HB
102 would burden car sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB
102 and bring peer-to-peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,
David Vogel

dvespenEEe



Deneen Tuck

s —

From: Brett Laichak <Brett.Laichak.156605250@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 10:48 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 wouid burden car
sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-
peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,

Brett Laichak
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Deneen Tuck

From: lisa Lund <[lsa.Lund.156711937@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 5:23 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

| share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop_me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to
do this!

Thank You,
llsa Lund



Deneen Tuck

From: Steve Fink <Steve.Fink.156354736@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 12:59 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for Alaska sstate. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-peer
car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,
Steve Fink

Cannnivets
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Deneen Tuck
L. -

From: Yevgeny Yagodin <Yevgeny.Yagodin.156522766@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 1:06 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table. | rely on this partial income to put food on the table for my 4
kids.

Regards,
Yevgeny Yagodin



Deneen Tuck
]

From: Sara Villafuerte <Sara.Villafuerte.156588782@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 9:44 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and cppose their effort to
do this!

Thank You,
Sara Villafuerte



Deneen Tuck
L.

From: Edward Galushkin <Edward.Galushkin.156377885@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 8:09 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 would burden car
sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-
peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,
Edward Galushkin



Deneen Tuck
“

From: Trevor Tew <Trevor.Tew.156376714@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 7:57 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for car sharing

Dear Representative LeDoux,

Please oppose HB 102. In this bill, peer-to-peer car sharing hosts would be defined as rental car companies, which they
are not. Mosts car sharing hosts are using the money to help pay for their families and livelihood. Please oppose this bill,
it doesn’t make any sense.

Car sharing is great for the environment, and it lets people try new cars like electric cars before buying them - like a long
term test drive. Why would the government want to stop that?

Thanks, !
Trevor Tew

(-



Deneen Tuck

From: Rose Lendrum <Rose.Lendrum.156363204@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 4:53 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to
do this!

Thank You,
Rose Lendrum
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Deneen Tuck

From: Dana Seagars <Dana.Seagars.156356914@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 4:00 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for troops

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| know many veterans and active duty military members who rely on peer-to-peer car sharing to make some money off
their car. If HB 102 passes, AK government will be taking away a valuable economic resource for our troops. Please
reconsider.

Best,
Dana Seagars
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Deneen Tuck

From: BRANDON ALLRED <BRANDON.ALLRED.156356040@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:48 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bili that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax biil?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are

trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to

do this! )
Thank You,
BRANDON ALLRED



Deneen Tuck

From: Stefanie Anderzen <Stefanie.Anderzen,125440004@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 6:14 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for car sharing

Dear Representative LeDoux,

Please oppose HB 102. In this bill, peer-to-peer car sharing hosts would be defined as rental car companies, which they
are not. Mosts car sharing hosts are using the money to help pay for their families and livelihood. Please oppose this bill,
it doesn’'t make any sense.

Car sharing is great for the environment, and it lets people try new cars like electric cars before buying them - like a long
term test drive. Why would the government want to stop that?

Thanks,
Stefanie Anderzen
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Deneen Tuck

From: Christopher Steeves <Christopher.Steeves.156361369@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 441 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

| share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!
It’s so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to

do this!

Thank You, ;
Christopher Steeves

(R
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Deneen Tuck

From: Heather Foltz <Heather.Foltz.156360612@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 431 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for car sharing

Dear Representative LeDoux,

Please oppose HB 102. In this bill, peer-to-peer car sharing hosts would be defined as rental car companies, which they
are not. Mosts car sharing hosts are using the money to help pay for their families and livelihood. Please oppose this bill,
it doesn’t make any sense.

Car sharing is great for the environment, and it lets people try new cars like electric cars before buying them - like a long
term test drive. Why would the government want to stop that?

Thanks,
Heather Foltz

eSbivppuianie
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Deneen Tuck

From: Adam Leggett <Adam.Leggett.156358598@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 4:14 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative L.eDoux,

| am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Adam Leggett
SOV
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Deneen Tuck

From: Wes Demarest <Wes.Demarest.156355212@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:37 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for car sharing

Dear Representative LeDoux,

Please oppose HB 102. in this bill, peer-to-peer car sharing hosts would be defined as rental car companies, which they
are not. Mosts car sharing hosts are using the money to help pay for their families and livelihood. Please oppose this bill,

it doesn’t make any sense.

Car sharing is great for the environment, and it lets people try new cars like electric cars before buying them - like a long
term test drive. Why would the government want to stop that?

Thanks,
Wes Demarest

Qimpinspuanniis
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Deneen Tuck

From: Sonja Callahan <Sonja.Callahan.156353863@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:27 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Sonja Callahan
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Deneen Tuck

From: SHAWNA DENTON <SHAWNA.DENTON.156331713@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:12 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102!

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a Turo customer and | am writing to you today to express my strong opposition to HB 102. If it became a law it
would hurt my ability to share my car.

| share my car to earn a little money to cover my car payment and sometimes even a few household bills. The provision
in the bill, which was included by the rental car industry who doesn’t want competition, would make Turo have to
comply with rental car rules! How is that even possible when THEY don’t own my car - | do!

| am tired of big companies trying to eliminate competition using sneaky tactics like this. Please oppose this legislation.

Sincerely,
SHAWNA DENTON

W Sdinienmisummin
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Deneen Tuck

From: Vicki Hoyman <Vicki.Hoyman.156353449@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:26 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102!

Dear Representative LeDoux,

I am a Turo customer and | am writing to you today to express my strong opposition to HB 102. If it became a law it
would hurt my ability to share my car.

I share my car to earn a little money to cover my car payment and sometimes even a few household bills. The provision
in the bill, which was included by the rental car industry who doesn’t want competition, would make Turo have to
comply with rental car rules! How is that even possible when THEY don’t own my car - | do!

| am tired of big companies trying to eliminate competition using sneaky tactics like this. Please oppose this legislation.

Sincerely,
Vicki Hoyman
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Deneen Tuck

From: Scott Rosenthal <Scott.Rosenthal.156330903@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:.03 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to

do this!

Thank You,
Scott Rosenthal
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Deneen Tuck

From: Dusan Bozovic <Dusan.Bozovic,156331443@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:11 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you’ll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Dusan Bozovic
RS etaiviin



Deneen Tuck

From: Amanda Curry <Amanda.Curry.156489520@pZ2a.co>
Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2019 10:20 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

| share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to
do this!

Thank You,

Amanda Curry

Y RR——— -
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Deneen Tuck

From: Jay Wilcox <Jay.Wilcox.156416962@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 10:22 AM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HEB 102 is bad for troops

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| know many veterans and active duty military members who rely on peer-to-peer car sharing to make some money off
their car. if HB 102 passes, AK government will be taking away a valuable economic resource for our troops. Please
reconsider.

Best,
Jay Wilcox

ismpanhitteey



Deneen Tuck

From: Adele villa <Adele.villa.156425494@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 12:28 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Adele villa

R innthspremts
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Deneen Tuck

From: Vera Rivera <Vera.Rivera.156381664@p2a.co>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 9:18 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

| love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 would burden car
sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-
peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,
Vera Rivera

Stiaianpmte
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Deneen Tuck

From: Luther Anderson <Luther.Anderson.156439651@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 4:19 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative LeDoux,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car
regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. | am not a rental car company!
It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are
trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to

do this!

Thank You,
Luther Anderson

PRilameeseasy



Deneen Tuck

From: Carolyn Caudle <Carolyn.Caudle.156430461@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 1:42 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in
HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, 'm saddened by this process. | hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car
sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards,
Carolyn Caudle

[ TRV -
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Deneen Tuck

From: Dave Saldivar <Dave.Saldivar.156437662@p2a.co>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2019 3:43 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102!

Dear Representative LeDoux,

| am a Turo customer and | am writing to you today to express my strong opposition to HB 102. If it became a law it
would hurt my ability to share my car.

I share my car to earn a little money to cover my car payment and sometimes even a few household bills. The provision
in the bill, which was included by the rental car industry who doesn’t want competition, would make Turo have to
comply with rental car rules! How is that even possible when THEY don’t own my car - 1 do!

I am tired of big companies trying to eliminate competition using sneaky tactics like this. Please oppose this legislation.

Sincerely,
Dave Saldivar

Semoipmhisstens



Deneen Tuck

From: FRANCE SERGIO <FRANCE.SERGIO.157679537@pa.co>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 9:33 PM

To: Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux

Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative LeDoux,

1 love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it’s great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 would burden car
sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-
peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best,
FRANCE SERGIO

S
AN



